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Brighton welcomes Park funding promise 
Brighton Council has welcomed the State Liberal’s commitment of $500,000 to 
support the further development of parks in Herdsmans Cove and Gagebrook. 
 
The election commitment is comprised of $250,000 for a new neighbourhood park in 
Herdsmans Cove and $250,000 towards implementing the Cris Fitzpatrick park 
master plan in Gagebrook. 
  
Brighton Council is pleased these community needs have been recognised and 
applauds the funding commitment. 
 
Brighton has a strong record of partnering with other tiers of government and 
groups to deliver improved facilities for our community. The redevelopment of the 
Cris Fitzpatrick Park and the proposed neighbourhood park in Herdsmans Cove will 
be the latest in this line of joint initiatives. 
 
Council will consult with the community regarding the location, planning and design 
of the neighbourhood park in Herdsmans Cove. 
 
The Labor Party has also promised to provide $500,000 to assist the upgrading of the 
Cris Fitzpatrick Park in Gagebrook, should it win Saturday’s election. 
 
 
Ends…… 
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